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Has your child ever had an ear infection with discharge?

We are a group of researchers based at the Universities of Bristol and Southampton.  

We would like input from parents with this experience to review some Study documents.  

This would be about 2 to 3 documents a year and can be done from home.


This is a clinical trial looking to find out which out of three methods is better to treat a sudden and painful ear infection with discharge. 
Clinical trials are research studies where people help test new treatments or different methods; also, to see whether they are safe and effective.


Your involvement will be to discuss practical aspects of the Study and contribute to the documents we produce, to ensure they are easy to understand and give the appropriate amount of information.


You can be part of the group and give your views either by face-to-face, video or telephone meetings, or by e-mail. 


Contact Kathryn Curtis, Trial Manager at the University of Bristol for more information and to get involved.  
Tel: 0117 331 3901       Email: kathryn.curtis@bristol.ac.uk
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